
From: Shilpa Amin   

Sent: July 1, 2021 10:59 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Zoning By-law amendment for Lands located at 1269 Mohawk Road( meeting July 6, 9:30 am) 

I am writing in regards to the above mentioned project. I understand there is controversy over 

its  zoning and construction of a  4 storey retirement facility. 

 I SUPPORT the project. There is already a residential complex on one side of the property and a 

commercial property on its other side. As well, there are 2 commercial properties across the street  and 

one that is in active construction. 

 There is a  long term care facility and an assisted living facility  within 1/2 a Km distance. This project 

seems appropriate for the area. 

Sincerely,  

Shilpa  Amin 
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